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REUNION PIANS

Here's the news you've been waiting for.

It is with pleasure that we advise you--somewhat belatedly--but nonetheless enthusiastically--that
our Reunion Committee has formulated final plans for our 1964 Reunion.

The Chairman of the Committee, Warren Alberts, advises us that the Reunion will take place Friday,
Saturday and Sunday--October 9th, 10th & 11lth in Chicago at the Sherator-Chicago Hotel.

Warren and his Committee, consisting of Bernard N. Cutler, Henry X Dietch, Clemens F. Kowalczyk,
Howard Moore, Robert Pellican and Jordan Uttal, have prepared the following program:

FRIDAY - OCTOBER 9

2;00 P, M, - 6:30 P, M, Registration and Hospitality
See 2AD's ''Memory Lane'

6:00 P, M, - 10:00 P. M. Informal Cocktail Party -
Hangar Flying and Reminiscing

($4.00 per person)

SATURDAY - OCTOBER 10

9:30 A, M. - 5:00 P. M, Registration
"Memory Lane"
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9:30 A, M, - 12:00 Noon 22 Business Meeting
Planning for the next trip to England
ANT— Mr. Jordan Uttal - President Presiding
11:30 A, M. - 1:30 P, M. Luncheon and Fashion Show (For the Gals)
2:00 P, M, - 4:00 P, M. Tour thru United Air Lines Executive Offices -
; Special Briefing in UAL's "Control Room' - 2AD
Wartime Movies and United's World's Fair Movie
"From Here to There."
6:30 P, M, - 9:30 P, M, Cocktails and Dinner
Speaker
(Charge $11,00/person)
9:30 P, M, - 11:30 P. M, Bull Sessions and More Hangar Flying - Relive
the Trip to England
SUNDAY - OCTOBER 11
9:00 A, M, - 3:00 P. M, Rally Point

Rest and Recuperation




The Sheraton-Chicago Hotel is located conveniently on Michigan Blvd. in Chicago--on the Magnificent
Mile--convenient to all kinds of leisure time activity. We believe you'll agree that your Committee has
arranged an interesting program and they have exerted every effort to keep the cost at a minimum.

As you can see from the above data, the Reunion program will cost $15.00 per person for the Cocktail
Party and Dinner and we respectfullv request that you stop now and fill out the information card enclosed,
put a stamp on it, and mail it immediately to: Mr. Warren E. Alberts, Reunion Chairman - 2nd Air Division
Association, c¢/o United Air Lines, Inc., O'Hare International Airport, P. O. Box 880U, Chicago, Illinois--
60666.

As you can®see from the information slip, the room rates at the Sheraton-Chicago are $11.50 for Singles
and $15.00 for Twins.

We urge each of you to make every effort to attend and you can be sure that all of us on the Committee
will do our best to make your time in Chicago enjoyable.

A word about the program--:
As you will see, we are instituting a "'MEMORY IANE."

We plan on having portable photo-panels for any snapshots of our wartime days in England to be dis-
played. We urge you to bring your favorite snapshots along--clearly labeled with your name and home
address--and we'd like them labeled with some description of the location of the scene and the personnel.
You can take these snapshots back with you or we'll mail them to you, as you see fit.

Those of you who have attended previous Reunions know all there is to know about our Cocktail Parties.
We think those who will be attending the first time will agree that you get your money's worth.

As you all can see, at the Business Meeting, we will be discussing plans for 1965 Charter Trip to
England. I'm sure this subject will interest everyone who was on the 1963 Memorial Flight--and if those
of you who weren't haven't been stimulated by the accounts you've read and heard, the reports we've been
getting from our friends in the Association have been exaggerated.

The Luncheon and Fashion Show is a dutch-treat party for the girls and it will be held at Marshall
Field and Company--one of the country's top-flight department stores.

Through the courtesy of Warren Alberts, a tour through the United Airlines facilities at O'Hare
International Airport has been arranged, including a most interesting briefing in United's Control Room--

and movies which will be of interest to those of us who were in the 2nd Air Division and our families.

Our Saturday evening Dinner Party will be followed this year by Informal Group Bull Sessions and, of
course, at the Dinner we promise to have a Speaker who will bring us a message of interest and importance,

Again--if you haven't already filled out the slip at the end of this Newsletter, please do so and get
it mailed today, so that your Committee can make definite plans as to quantities of people at each event.

All of us on the Committee--all of the regular Reunion attendees--are looking forward to seeing as
many of our old buddies as possible. Won't you please make every effort to attend!.

VOLUNTARY CONTRIBUTIONS FOR MEMORIAL BROCHURE

Qur sincere thanks from every member of your Administration for the voluntary $1.00 contributions which
you have sent in to Dean Moyer to cover the cost of the Memorial Brochure.

Our special thanks to those of you who recognized the difficulty of collecting voluntary contributions--
for your kindness in sending in $5.00 and $10.00 checks. We won't embarrass you by mentioning your names--

but we do, most sincerely, thank you.

For those of you who haven't gotten around to sending in your $1.00, please send it to: Dean Moyer, c/o
Moyer's Custom Kitchens, 214 Pittsburgh Road, Butler, Pennsylvania -- 16002,

Please send your Reunion Questionaire to Warren Alberts. Please come to see us at the Reunion.
Our very kindest greetings.

Most sincerely,
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Jor Mé//. President




